
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr.Grant: 

Apri I 28, 1981 

As per Article 17.01 of the collective agreemen t, the Union is advising 
the Univ ers ity that it recognizes as bona fide, any picket I ine established by 
the Legal Services Society Employees as it may affect our members. 

' We would particularly advise you that the AUCE members of the UBC 
Faculty of Law Legal Clinic wi I I not be performing any work normally done by 
the employees on strike nor wi I I they be ref e rring work normally done by the 
people on strike to other sources. 

Yours truly, 

Marcel Dionne 
President 
AUGE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


